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May 2, 2024 
 
TO: Honorable Mayor and Jerome Town Council 
 
FROM: Allen Muma, Chief of Police 
 
Attached please find the police activity reports for May 2024. 
 
The May “Calls for Service” report contained nothing out of the ordinary. Call volume for May was above 
average.   
 
The paid parking brought in $37,307.30, ($14,962.00 in text to park, $22,150.30 in kiosks, $195.00 in cash) for 
the month of May 2024. In comparison to last year’s revenue of $33,034.90, for the same time period. Fiscal 
year to date (7/01/23 through 5/30/2024) total parking revenue is $348,933.55.  
 
There were 310 parking citations, and 69 civil and criminal traffic citations that were issued for the month of 
May. There were 37 speed citations, 7 criminal traffic citations, and 1 criminal misdemeanor citations (1 
disorderly, 1 noise violation, 2 aggressive driving, 4 reckless, 1 criminal speed) and 6 oversize trucks. 
 
Officer Boan has announced his retirement, he will be leaving June 15, 2024. We have initiated a search for a 
replacement officer. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Allen L. Muma, Chief of Police  


